
The timber industry has suffered enough already and so have the taxpayers of Oregon as it seems you have a never ending thirst 
for tax dollars to pay for nothing other than a bankrupt PERS system that starves everything else in Oregon from abundant 
resources.  Instead of squeezing more out of shrinking timber industry, why not think of ways to grow our timber industry to realize 
expanding your tax receipts.  The opportunities are endless for growth.  As long as you focus on demanding more from a shrinking 
pie as opposed sharing in an expanding pie, you will never have enough money.  GIVE IT A REST!


